
THIS MONTH’S SUPER LEARNERS:
Everyone A big thank you to all the Year 2 students for
being so fantastic during our trip to Mountfitchet Castle.
It was wonderful to hear all your insightful questions
about the motte and bailey. Watching you explore the
different parts of the castle and having firsthand
experiences was truly delightful.

Our students have finalized their

‘Conquering a Monster’ tales. They

explored changing settings and

character descriptions, innovated

actions, and carefully selected words

to make their stories more engaging

for readers.

IN YEAR 2

In Kings and Fitzwilliam classes,

our students have been busy

learning about measuring mass

and volume. They have tackled

word problems using all four

mathematical operations,

demonstrating their growing skills

and understanding.

This term, our Year 2

students have

combined their Maths

and Science skills to

investigate how the

lengths of our arms

and legs are related to

our height. Through

hands-on activities and

careful measurements,

the children have

drawn fascinating

conclusions about

these proportions.


